
 

  
   Human Resources Board 
 

 
 

TO:  HONORABLE BOARD MEMBERS   DATE: JUNE 6, 2016 
 
FROM:   HUMAN RESOURCES DEPARTMENT   
 
SUBJECT: WELLNESS PROGRAM PRESENTATION– HUMAN RESOURCES DEPARMENT 
 
ISSUE:  
 
The issue before the Human Resources Board (“Board”) is acceptance of a report on activities of 
the City of Riverside’s Wellness Program. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Human Resources Board receive this update on the activities of the City of Riverside’s 
Wellness Program.  

 
BACKGROUND: 
 
On a monthly basis, the Human Resources Board requests the attendance of a Department Head 
at their Board Meeting to discuss a variety of employment matters associated with their 
department. The Human Resources Department will update the Board on the City of Riverside’s 
Wellness Program. As a result of this update the Board will have a thorough understanding of the 
key components of the Wellness Program, funding sources, future wellness initiatives, and the 
various wellness activities and challenges associated with the Wellness Program.  
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this report.  
 
 
Prepared by: Colene Torres, Human Resources Analyst 
Approved by:  Brenda Diederichs, Human Resources Director 
Approved by: Marianna Marysheva-Martinez, Assistant City Manager 
 
Attachment: Presentation 
  


